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Fisher Phillips Welcomes Katherine Mills in Cleveland

News

9.25.23


Fisher Phillips, one of the country’s preeminent labor and employment law firms representing

employers, is pleased to announce that Katherine Mills has joined the firm as an associate in the

Cleveland office.

Prior to joining Fisher Phillips, Katherine was an associate at a regional law firm where she

represented both public and private sector employers in all aspects of labor and employment law. At

Fisher Phillips, she will represent employers in workplace law disputes and provide companies

with counseling and advice on all aspects of their employment relationships.

Katherine earned her J.D. cum laude from the University of Akron School of Law. During law school,

she was a member of the Akron Law Trial Team, winning the Ohio Attorney General’s Public Service

Mock Trial Competition. She also served as an Assistant Editor and the Managing Editor of the

Symposium Edition of the Akron Law Review. Before law school, Katherine earned her B.S. summa

cum laude from the University of Akron.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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